
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
CONTACT: Tracey Shavers or Jacci Woods 
313.309.4610 
tshavers@mccemail.com or jwoods1@mccemail.com  

CANCELLED 

MotorCity Casino Hotel Is Proud to Welcome  
Extreme Explosion 2014 

Sound Board 
December 28, 2014 

 
(Detroit – December 17, 2014) The upcoming “Extreme Explosion” show on Sunday, December 
28, 2014 at 6 p.m. has been cancelled. Tickets refunds can be acquired from the purchaser’s 
original point of purchase. 

SOUND BOARD, an intimate live performance venue is located at MotorCity Casino Hotel. The 
venue features four bars and several private suites that are available to create an unforgettable 
live entertainment event. Free and convenient valet and self-parking are available. 
 
Visit http://www.SoundBoardDetroit.com/ for more information about tickets, hotel packages, 
and Sound Board. Get in touch with us at 866-STAY-MCC or info@SoundBoardDetroit.com.  
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